
 

 
 

Standards Announcement Reminder 
Project 2014-01 Standards Applicability for Dispersed 
Generation Resources 
PRC-001-1.1(X), PRC-019-2, and PRC-024-1(X) 
 
Initial Ballots Now Open through December 22, 2014 
 
Now Available  
 
Initial ballots for three Project 2014-01 Standards Applicability for Dispersed Generation Resources 
medium-priority Reliability Standards as identified in the draft White Paper prepared by the Project 
2014-01 drafting team are open through 8 p.m. Eastern on Monday, December 22, 2014.  
 
Instructions for Balloting  
Members of the ballot pools associated with this project may log in and submit their votes for the 
standards by clicking here. 
 
Next Steps 
The ballot results will be announced and posted on the project page. The drafting team will consider 
all comments received during the formal comment period and, if needed, make revisions to the 
standards and post them for an additional ballot. If the comments do not show the need for 
significant revisions, the standards will proceed to a final ballot. 
 
For information on the Standards Development Process, please refer to the Standard Processes 
Manual.   

 

For more information or assistance, please contact Katherine Street, 
Standards Developer, or at 404-446-9702. 

North American Electric Reliability Corporation 
3353 Peachtree Rd, NE 
Suite 600, North Tower 

Atlanta, GA 30326 
404-446-2560 | www.nerc.com 
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